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LODGE OFFICERS 2025-2026
Board of Directors

Exalted Ruler Maria Blackwell

Esteemed Leading Knight Adam Pacheco

Esteemed Loyal Knight Paul Blackwell

Esteemed Lecturing Knight Pat Mastrianni

Secretary Sheila Parizo                          

Treasurer Jeaneen Buchanan                     

Five Year Trustee Blake Stine                                                           

Four Year Trustee Mike Wuchek                                     

Three Year Trustee Mike Rinaldi                                    

Two Year Trustee Cheryl Pereiras                                                          

One Year Trustee Dave Savage

Inner Guard Joe Hoefflinger                                         

Tiler Linda Bayusik

Esquire Sonia Barbieri

Chaplain Kevin Barbieri

*****HOUSE COMMITTEE*****

Chair:  David Cox 

Kevin Barbieri | Paul Blackwell | Stacy Lynn | Kathy Poole                                                  

Adam Pacheco | Mike Wuchek | Dave Savage

******ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE*****

Chair:  David French Stephanie Sorak

*****LODGE MEETING NIGHTS*****

1st & 3rd Tuesdays @ 7:30 p.m. 

B.O.D.  Meetings: 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ 6:45 p.m. 

Officers Meetings: 2nd Tuesday at 7:00 p.m.     

PER Meetings: 3rd Tuesday, directly after Lodge Mtg

House Committee: 1st Thursday @7:00 p.m. 

********************************************

Elk of the Year Paul Blackwell

Officer of the Year Dave Savage

Citizen of the Year Carlo Sarmiento

GER Commendation Kevin and Sonia Barbieri

NEWSLETTER  STAFF
Rachael Kenyon, Editor | 203-751-2001 | 

Rachael.kenyon89@gmail.com

MESSAGE TV Our message TV in the Antler Lounge is updated 

regularly. Contact Jeaneen Buchanan with information, events, 

picture, etc. at lodge571derby@gmail.com

Exalted Ruler’s Message
Dear Members,

Sometimes the amazing things we accomplish together can go 
unnoticed because we do them from the heart, without the need for 
recognition. But it’s important that every member of our Elks family 
knows just how much good we’re doing for our community because 
it matters, and so do you.

Thanks to the efforts of our dedicated members, since April our 
Lodge has: donated supplies to the Ansonia Animal Shelter, raised 
awareness to Donate Life, gave out $1000 scholarships to two high 
school seniors, awarded Youth Patriotism Awards to five wonderful 
Derby students, donated stuffed animals to the Yale Children’s 
Hospital Toy Closet, contributed $250 to the Boys and Girls Club, 
supported Flags For Heroes in honor of our veterans, held a Fishing 
Rodeo for our valley’s youth at no charge so they may experience 
the joys of fishing, and honored our mothers on Mother’s Day with a 
free breakfast and a ceremony to recognize their accomplishments. 
That is in just two months! Think of what we will do in the future!

This month, the Derby Elks are working on donating and setting up 
a patio set for the PFC Nicholas Madaras Home for homeless 
women veterans in Bridgeport, holding a Flag Day Ceremony on the 
Derby Green on June 14 at 1pm to honor our flag and the values it 
represents, and hosting a Father's Day breakfast on June 15th from 
8-11 am for the dads and father figures who’ve made a lasting 
impact in our lives and community. I hope that you will attend or ask 
me how you can help at one of these functions.

In order to spread good will throughout our community, we need to 
host functions and need volunteers to help and support those 
functions. If you've ever thought, "Someone else will do it", please 
consider this your invitation to be that “someone.” Whether it’s 
through volunteering, attending a function, or coming up with an 
idea that you can initiate at our lodge, none of what we do is 
possible without you. Please contact me as to how you can become 
involved. Getting involved not only strengthens our lodge, it builds 
friendships, creates lasting memories, and keeps the spirit of 
Elkdom alive and well. We can do so much with more hands and 
more hearts involved! Please feel free to reach out to me with any 
questions or concerns

mjblackwell@snet.net

(203) 751-1709

Sincerely,       

Maria Blackwell

Exalted Ruler



NOTE FROM THE 
LODGE SECRETARY’S DESK
P.O. Box 266, 73 Elizabeth St, 

Derby, CT 06418
571sec@gmail.com Come into the Lodge to celebrate your 

JUNE BIRTHDAY
and receive a complimentary beverage!

In our hearts & prayers
Keep our members always in your thoughts. If you 

are aware of someone who is ill, experiencing 
hardship, or who has suffered a loss, please let us 

know so that we can reach out to them.

Bill Higgins

Please contact anyone here at Derby Lodge if 
you are aware of someone who is experiencing 

sickness or distress. 
Pat Mastrianni, (203) 213.6325
Adam Pacheco, (860) 593.6019

Living or Dead, an Elk is Never 
Forgotten, Never Forsaken

Where’s Moe??
Can you find Moe on the Message TV 

slide show in the Antler Lodge? 
Find him somewhere in the slides 

and win a free drink! 
Keep looking, Moe will pop up somewhere new each month!

Report your Moe sighting to Dave Cox or Jeaneen
Buchanan and win!

Jeaneen Buchanan can be reached at: 
lodge571derby@gmail.com

Leon R. Zahaba, Jr., PGLC, PSP

It is our sad duty to inform you that Leon R. Zahaba, 
Jr., Past State President, Past Grand Lodge 

Committeeman, has passed away after a long illness.

Members,
The CT State Elks Association is seeking to fill the 
position of State Treasurer. The individual should 
have a strong background in finance and be a team 
member. Please contact Sheila Parizo, Lodge 
Secretary for details and contact
information.

As always, if you have any questions or needs, do 
not hesitate to contact me at 571Sec@gmail.com 
or 203-231-4971.

Fraternally yours,                                                                                        
Sheila M. Parizo, Lodge Secretary

**DUES MUST BE PAID SEPARATE FROM ANY 
OTHER CLUBS/DINNERS/EVENTS** Thank you!!

Oh! Don’t forget the fifty cents!

2nd John Boanno
3rd Dana Chapman

Mychalio Humeniuk
4th Robert Litzner
5th Randy Chiarenzelli
6th Robert Cammisa
7th David French
8th Arleen Getlein

Francis J Rosa
9th Michael D’Alessio
11th Martin Dadio

Adam Peat
12th Heather Haney

Brian Marcucio
Scott Marcucio

13th Katherine Finnucan
Mark Lanzieri

15th Amalia Altimari
Alexander Gifford
Deborah Scianna

16th Marc Garofalo
20th Joanne Christensen

Kenneth Marcucio
21st Stephen Marcucio
24th Joseph Palmucci
29th Ashley Blackwell

Melissa Blackwell
Michael DeNigris

Anita Dugatto
Carol Vass

30th Barbara Weisz



June 2025
765

House Com 
Meeting 7p

43
BOD meeting 630p
Lodge Meeting 
730p

2 
Line Dancing 
7p

1
Derby Days w/ 
pulled pork 
sandwiches 
2 – 4p

14
Flag Day 
Ceremony -1p
Comedy Show & 
Dinner – 5:30p

1312111098

212019
Activity 

Committee mtg 
6p

Trivia Night! 7p

1817
BOD meeting 630p
Lodge Meeting 
730p

1615 Father’s Day
Fathers Day 

Breakfast
8-11am

2827262524
Elks Riders 
Dinner 5-7p

Craft Night 6pm

2322

30 29



Upcoming Events
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A huge thank you to Anita Dugatto for donating the funding needed to upholster the four officers’ 
chairs in our lodge room. Her generosity is deeply appreciated, and we are so grateful for all that she 
has done for our lodge throughout the years. We also thank Bill Cicale, one of our newer members, 

who did the upholstering. Bill did an awesome job repairing the springs and covering the chairs.

We would like to say- “Thanks!”

Congratulations to our Fishing Rodeo raffle winners:
1st - Kate Sullivan | 2nd- Frank Marcucio III | 3rd- Carol Stine | 4th- Nancy DeJesus

Congratulations!



Winners of Elks National Youth Week 2025: five outstanding students 
with the Derby Elks Patriotism Award and two scholarships Donate Life Event

125th Gala Event!

Mother’s Day Complimentary Breakfast with a ceremony honoring moms 

Photo Gallery



Fishing Rodeo 2025!

Elk of the Month!

Let us help welcome our newest Lodge members!
From left to right

Frances Voight | Erika Maciog | Michelle Dziubina | 
Vicky Jacobson | Mary Jane Zammiello | May Guarnier

Welkome New Members!

~*  Our Elk of the month *~
Steph Sorak | David French 
Dave Bayusik (not pictured)

Thank you for embodying Elkdom, 
being an instrumental part of our lodge 

as well as being wonderful friends!



Please continue to support our members and local businesses


